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Laurel launched the first issue of the Academic Newsletter just over a year ago (on January

19, 2017). Since then, we have published five issues (including this one). All previous issues

of the Academic Newsletters are now available on the website.

Every time I start planning the next issue of the Newsletter, I think, “This will be a short issue.”

And then each issue grows in length and number of articles, all thanks to the incredible

contributors.

If you’re interested in contributing to future issues, here is the publication schedule and

deadlines for submissions:

Academic Newsletter Deadline for Submissions

May 2018 issue Friday, May 11, 2018

August 2018 issue Friday, August 10, 2018

November 2018 issue Friday, November 9, 2018

March 2019 issue Friday, February 15, 2019

If you have any questions, feel free to email me: Ashley.Ribbel@senecacollege.ca.

 

 

View the March 2018 issue of the Academic Newsletter.

March 2018 issue
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